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Update on Potential Rescission of CMAQ and TAP-DA Funds (15 minutes)
Aaron Cain, LPA Staff

At the Joint MPO Board meeting on May 29, 2019, CAMPO staff presented their response to the
upcoming federal rescission of CMAQ and TAP-DA funds. After the meeting concluded, several
DCHC Board members requested an update on DCHC's plans regarding the upcoming rescission.

For TAP-DA, all DCHC TAP-DA funds are dedicated to two projects: EL-4828, Morgan Creek
Greenway, and EB-4707A, Old Durham Road Bike-Ped. Both projects are slated to obligate funds by
the end of September.

For CMAQ, attached is a listing of all current CMAQ projects in the STIP, their status, and the amount
of funds each project has obligated. The local governments are working with NCDOT to get all of the
funds obligated by September 30.

Board Action: No action is necessary at this time. This item is for informational purposes only.
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